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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU 
	

	
	Geneva, 20 June 2018

	[bookmark: Adress_E]Ref:
	Addendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 5/13
SG13/TK
	-	To Administrations of Member States
	of the Union;
-	To ITU‑T Sector Members;
-	To ITU‑T Associates of Study Group 13; 
-	To ITU Academia

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5126
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	Email:
	tsbsg13@itu.int 
	

	Web:
	http://itu.int/go/tsg13  
	

	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 13; Geneva, 16-27 July 2018


[bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
As a complement to the information already supplied in Collective 5/13, we are pleased to offer the representatives of developing countries a one day Bridging the Standardization Gap (BSG) hands-on training session which is planned for 17 July. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
	[image: ]Yours faithfully,


Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau 
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